
The Hinsdale School District has packets ready for pick up so your student can begin remote 

learning.  These packets will be available from 7:00 am to 6:00 pm tomorrow, Wednesday 

March 18, 2020 at your child’s respective school. HES please pull up to multi-purpose room, 

HMHS please pull up to office.  Please stay in your cars and a member of the school staff will 

come out and get your information and return a packet to you. Concerning high school student 

please call 336-5984, most of your student’s information will be in online format. Please call to 

verify if your high student has a packet that needs to be picked up.   


